
Rehoboth McKinley Christian Healthcare Services

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

4/27/2025 4/28/2025 4/29/2025 4/30/2025 5/1/2025 5/2/2025 5/3/2025

buffalo chicken salad fajita wrap navajo taco nacho grade bar frito pie 

cafeteria offering limited 
menu

breaded or grilled chicken 
breast tossed in buffalo hot 
sauce, served on chopped 
romaine and topped with 
croutons, mozzarella, red 
onion, cucumber, cherry 

tomato and ranch dressing

fajita steak or chicken strips 
grilled with peppers and 

onions wrapped in a spinach 
or tomato basil tortilla and 

stuffed with lettuce, tomato, 
cheese, ranch, salsa, 

guacamole and sour cream

seasoned ground beef and slow 
cooked pinto beans served on a 
crisp frybread and topped with 
tomato, onion, lettuce, cheese, 

green chile, sour cream and 
guacamole 

seaoned ground beef served 
on a bed of tortilla chips 

topped with cheese, sliced 
jalapeno, lettuce, sour cream, 
guacamole, salsa, shredded 
cheese, olives and sliced red 

onion

choic of green chile or red 
smothered over frito lay chips 

topped with cheese sauce, 
pinto beans, lettuce, tomato, 

onions, sour cream, 
guacamole and olives

cafeteria offering limited 
menu

entrée

cook's choice grilled hot dog red chili beef burrito roasted pork loin chicken parmesan breaded shrimp cook's choice

vegetables
italian blend green beans roasted squash n zucchini sliced carrots steamed broccoli mixed vegetable scandinavian blend

starches french fries fried cabbage rice pilaf fettuccini house fried chips

grill items lunch 
only

meat lovers cheese pizza vegetable burger cheese pizza cheese pizza

veggie burger veggie burger green chile and pepperoni veggie burger veggie burger

cheese pizza meat lovers pizza grilled hot dog pepperoni veggie pizza

desserts apple cobbler chocolate cake cherry cobbler peach cobbler blueberry cake

soup of the day tomato bisque chicken noodle green chile beef stew red chile posole italian wedding

please note that items are subject to change


